
RELIGION AND PUBLIC HEALTH
COMMUNITY OF SCHOLARS RECEPTION

Faculty and students who are interested in learning more about how religion and public health intersect are invited to 
meet faculty and student scholars from other disciplines across the university to learn what is happening at the 

intersection of religion and public health at Emory.  Come discover ways you can be involved in this exciting field.

Wednesday, November 1, 2017  ● 5:30—7:00 P.M.
Rita Ann Rollins Room, 8th floor

Grace Crum Rollins Building, Rollins School of Public Health

Students who are currently enrolled in the dual-degree program (MDiv/MPH and MTS/MPH) or the 
certificate in religion and health will discuss what brought them to study this field and their view on the 

importance of the ways in which religion and public health can work together — or apart.

LIGHT REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED
RSVP not required  |  All are welcome!

www.rphcemory.org
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